

Physio In Schools Limited A subsidiary of PhysioACTION PO BOX 40671, Glenfield

P: 0800 PHYSIO E: schoolphysio@physioaction.co.nz W: physioaction.co.nz

Dear Parent/Caregiver,

Your child was seen today by an ACC Registered Physiotherapist at school, regarding an injury they have sustained recently. This service is provided onsite at school in an accredited medical facility, approved by a professional body, and the School.

Because this injury is a result of an accident, the cost of treatment is covered by ACC. In rare circumstances, some additional costs may apply to bracing or equipment that is needed in the rehabilitation process. Costs will never be charged to you without prior permission being sought.

Should your child need to be referred for further investigation (imaging or specialist referral), you will also be notified by one of our staff.

The treatment for this injury will likely involve a home-based component which will benefit and optimise potential rehabilitation time frames. Your input to help and monitor this also has the potential to reduce healing time frames and therefore reduce time away from chosen activities.

At today's appointment, we have worked with your child on a time frame and rehabilitation plan with functional goals to return back into the activities they enjoy

For more information on how to best help manage an injury, or any other queries, please feel free to contact us on the email below.

schoolphysio@physioaction.co.nz

Kind regards,

The Physio In School team

EMAIL: schoolphysio@physioaction.co.nz